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The fiscal note on the underlying bill indicates a General Fund 

revenue loss of approximately $80,000 in FY 26 and $178,000 in FY 27. 

This is the result of the Department of Public Health losing revenues 

collected from physician assistants (PAs) residing in other Compact 

states who currently pay for licensure in Connecticut.  

This revenue loss may be partially offset to the extent the state 

charges a fee to PAs for granting compact privilege. Currently, the state 

does not directly charge a separate fee for privileges granted by similar 

interstate occupational compacts. 


